
PLACEMENT OF THE CENTRE FOR SETTLEMENT STUDIES UNDER A 

FACULTY 

Academic Board at its 380th (Regular) meeting held on 20th June, 2018, approved that the 

Centre for Settlement Studies should be placed under the umbrella of the Faculty of Built 

Environment as part of the rationalisation of academic departments. 
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